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            23rd October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you may be aware from our recent communications, we are having our ‘Big Tidy Friday’ at the end of 
this week (Friday 25th October).  Firstly, I would like to thank all the volunteers who have offered support on 
the day, it is very much appreciated.  We would like to run the Big Tidy Friday session between 9.30am and 
2.30pm and any volunteers would be welcomed at any point during the day. 
 
Some of the jobs on our list include:  
- Clearing the woodland area of nettles and low lying foliage so that it is safe for the children to explore 

- Clearing bedded areas around the woodland area and up the school drive 

- Work in the pond area ( Mrs Gabriel has plans for this) 

If anyone who is attending is able to bring tools/ bags etc to help clear these areas it would be much 
appreciated as our ‘tool’ selection is rather limited at school.  
 
I am very aware that at present the weather forecast is not looking particularly good and so therefore we 
may need to postpone our Tidy Friday for better conditions. Communication will be sent out, should we 
decide to postpone on Friday morning.  Regardless of this decision, children should still come to school in 
their own clothes. 
 
The day will also involve all the children actively taking responsibility for tidying and managing their 
environment at school during some point of the day.  As it will be a practical day, I ask for all children to 
come in their own clothes.  Please make sure though that they are old clothes, suitable for practical 
work outdoor work and appropriate for the weather conditions on the day. 
The children will be involved in clearing foliage, weeding communal areas, tidying sheds, classrooms etc. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support 
 
N M Badger 
Principal 
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